

To: [REDACTED]
From: Ouvre Kevin
Sent: Mon 9/24/2018 1:41:15 PM
Subject: Re: Landscape architect

Hi [REDACTED]

It's not very simple as tradewind do not have many flight available.

So I think we need to take three one way. The only date available is the 5th october. So my idea is to do it this way:

SBH to SAN JUAN with tradewind

Departure 10AM
ARRIVAL :11 AM

SAN JUAN to ST THOMASs the same day with CAP AIR

Departure 12:03AM
ARRIVAL :12:39 AM

and the days after the 6th

There is a direct flight from

ST THOMAS to SBH with tradewind

Departure 08:45AM
ARRIVAL :09:38 AM

Please let me know whether those new dates works for Jeffrey and if so, please let me know if the following informations are enough for you to purchase.

best,

Kevin.

Le 23 sept. 2018 à 20:05, [REDACTED] a écrit :

Hi Kevin! great to hear from you! Jeffrey would like you to go to his island Oct. 2nd...Can you research a ticket for yourself, forward to me the details and I will purchase. :)

[REDACTED]

On Sep 23, 2018, at 7:24 PM, Kevin ouvre [REDACTED]
wrote:

Hello [REDACTED]

I have been in touch with Jeffrey since those days and we agreed a visit from myself on the 2nd October. Please let me know whether you need anything from me. I hope everything goes well for you.

Best regards,

Kevin

Envoyé de mon iPhone